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GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
NATIONAL ADVISORY COUNCIL
NEW DELHI

5**7" September, 2012

Dear Shri Rajan Chopra,

| am to acknowledge the receipt of your letter dated o August, 2012
addressed to Smt. Sonia Gandhi, Chairperson, National Advisory Councll,
regarding the “Mahatma Gandhi University”, Meghalaya and to convey our

good wishes.

(Sonia Gandhi)
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